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Robocall Mitigation Notice

To help reduce the number of illegal robocalls that may originate on our network, Dragonfly
Internet has implemented robocall mitigation efforts to monitor our network and to verify that
calls originating over our network are from legitimate numbers belonging to a valid Dragonfly
Internet customer.

Voice service users are prohibited from originating illegal and spoofed robocalls with the intent
to defraud, cause harm, or wrongly obtain anything of value from the recipient of the call.

Violation of these terms can result in the suspension and/or termination of your services.

You may email compliance@dragonfly.net to report suspected illegal robocalls.

Thank you.


compliance@dragonfly.net%20

